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Comments on Draft EIR for Sycamore-Penasquitos 230 Kilovolt Transmission
Line Project

Jeff Brown <jhbrown42@gmail.com> Sun, Nov 1, 2015 at 11:46 AM
To: sycamorepenasquitos@panoramaenv.com

Hi,
| have read almost all of the draft EIR summary for the Sycamore-Penasquitos 230kV Transmission Line Project.
| have high praise for the quality of the work in the draft report. | think the authors were very thorough.

| agree with the report that all of the identified alternatives would have less impact than the proposed project. And
| agree that alternative 5 is the superior alternative, and that alternative 3 is second best.

| urge the CPUC, and SDG&E, to adopt Alternative 5 as the plan for the project going forward. Failing that, | urge
the CPUC and SDG&E to adopt alternative 3. Both those alternatives would especially reduce the risk of wildfire,
noise, and aesthetic impact to the parks and open spaces along the currently planned route.

Thank you for your consideration,
Jeffrey H Brown

14362 Mediatrice Ln, San Diego, 92129
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